
ORTON GILLINGHAM 
TRAINING FOR TEACHERS 
 JULY 22ND, 23RD & 24TH.  9:00 – 4:00 EAST CENTRAL BOCES – 820 SECOND 
STREET, LIMON, CO 80828.   

   

For users that have not been trained in this methodology, you should attend 
all three days in July.  For users that have been trained previously, 
attendance would be on the last day (July 24th).  This time is for questions 
and answers with the trainers, practice, and specific strategies to use with 
secondary students.  The trainings will occur from 9:00 – 4:00 each day.  

Often Orton-Gillingham is interpreted as a methodology only meant for reading 
remediation; however, the multi-sensory component impacts all children. The 
uniqueness of this type of instruction is that it allows the educator to capitalize on 
an individual student’s dominant learning modality while delivering instruction that 
will strengthen the remaining learning pathways. 

This method will benefit all students Preschool through 12th grade.  We are highly 
recommending that this methodology be utilized for the 2020-2021 school year 
consistently throughout the BOCES.  As such, we will continue to collect and 
analyze student achievement data to evaluate growth for students in the area of 
reading.   

Please RSVP to loriec@ecboces.org, by Wednesday, July 3rd so we can 
have a count for supplies and lunch.  

 

 If you are from a school district within the EC BOCES, and are a 
Title I or Special Education teacher you will receive a stipend of $75 
per day of attendance during the all-day summer sessions   

 If you are from a district outside of the EC BOCES, the cost of this 
training is $250 per person  

 You will receive a certificate for continuing education hours 

 


